
Public Notice
Planning Board of the Borough of Keyport

 
Please take notice that the Planning Board of the Borough of Keyport will hold a 
meeting for public input on a proposed Housing Element and Fair Share Plan which 
is being considered as an Amendment to the Borough’s Master Plan. The meeting 
will be held during the Board’s special joint meeting with the Borough Council which 
has been scheduled for Tuesday, June 17, 2025 at 7 pm in the Council Chambers at 
Borough Hall, 70 West Front Street, Keyport, New Jersey 07735. Anyone interested 
in giving input on the proposed Plan is encouraged to appear at the aforementioned 
Planning Board hearing at which time you will be given an opportunity to be heard.
 
After public comment has concluded, and those comments have been considered, the 
Board anticipates taking formal action on the question of adopting the plan. Copies 
of the proposed Housing Element and Fair Share Plan are available for inspection 
at Borough Hall, Monday through Friday, except holidays, from 8:30am to 4:00pm.

Planning Board of the Borough of Keyport
By: Marc A. Leckstein, Esquire
Leckstein & Leckstein, LLC
463 Prospect Avenue
Little Silver, New Jersey 07739
Attorney for the Planning Board
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